
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO LESAUK TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS OF A PUBLIC HEARING  
 
Notice is hereby given to the residents of LeSauk Township that on Tuesday, September 22, 
2020, beginning at 6:45 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, the Joint Planning Board of 
LeSauk Township and the City of Sartell, will conduct a public hearing to consider Ordinance 
20-03 Adoption of a Fee Schedule for the Town of LeSauk. 
 
This hearing will be conducted “in-person” at the LeSauk Town Hall, 220 4th Avenue So., Sartell, 
MN following all safety guidelines of the CDC (Center for Disease Control) and MDH 
(Minnesota Department of Health).  Face masks will be required and social distancing will be 
followed.  
 
Those who would like to view the proposed Ordinance, may request a copy from the Town 
Clerk or view it on the homepage of the township’s website @ lesauktownshipmn.org.  If you 
would like to provide comment on the proposed fee schedule, you are encouraged to mail, 
email, or leave a message with the Town Clerk by no later than noon on the day of the hearing.  
The comments received will be forwarded to the Joint Planning Board and made part of the 
hearing record.  
 
(s) Marlyce L. Plante 
2293 Pinecone Road 
Sartell, MN  56377 
LeSauk Township Clerk 
lesauktownship@gmail.com 
320-654-8565 
Publish: September 12, 2020 


